
May 19, 2024,

Attention:

Dear  ,

We are pleased to inform you that due to your good overall academic performance of , you are
being offered a spot in the class of  for  Royal Kriston College to further your studies. 

After reviewing your application and all the supporting documents, we have determined that you are
exactly the kind of student that we are looking for to carry the Royal Kriston College tradition. 

We congratulate you on the achievement and welcome you to the community! you are  expected to
report on October-10-2020.

You may access the school information by visiting www.royalgroupofschools.com.ng 

Attached to this letter you will find a full admission package including brochures to give you more
information  about the high school. Once again, congratulations,

We hope to hear from you soon!

Regards, 

https://www.royalgroupofschools.com.ng

